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Objection to 2025/1944/L

From Owen Ward <owenward@outlook.com>
Date Mon 26/05/2025 7:12 PM
To Jessica McDonnell-Buwalda <Jessica.McDonnell-Buwalda@camden.gov.uk>
Cc Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments,
requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Jessica,

The Bloomsbury CAAC objects to the application for a new lighting system at 19 Bedford Square. Although I understand this is to be an exhibition
space, it remains a Grade I listed building and the lighting proposals are extremely invasive and inappropriate for a building of such high significance.
Indeed some of the visualisations show the lighting to become essentially the dominant feature in the room. There is no public benefit to justify the
harm caused.

We therefore object to this application.

Owen Ward MSc IHBC
Bloomsbury CAAC


